Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Ana Gross <Gross@coib.nyc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 3:21 PM

To: elena@judgewatch.org

Subject: Acknowledgement of complaint and FOIL request receipt
Attachments: Sassower Acknowledgement 6.29.pdf

Good Afternoon, Ms. Sassower,

I am writing to confirm receipt of the complaint you submitted to the New York City Conflicts of Interest Board
concerning the Board’s Deputy Director of Enforcement Jeffrey Tremblay as well as the complaint concerning New York
City Department of Investigation Special investigator Evelyn McCorkle. Please see attachment for further details. Please
also note that your FOIL request has been received and will be processed. Thank you.

Ana Gross

Confidential Investigator | New York City Conflicts of Interest Board
2 Lafayette Street, Suite 1010 | New York, New York 10007
gross@coib.nyc.gov




